February 3, 1937

The regular meeting of the Lancaster Stamp Club was held
on the above date, The meeting was called to order at 8:20
by the president, Reverend Berghaus.

The minutes of the last meeting were read and approved.

The treasurer reported a balance of $3.79 receipts received
$3.75, total $7.36, expenditures $4.18 leaving a balance on hand
of $3.360

Mr. Albert Witmer reported probress for the Banquet committee
The Program committee is trying to:rsecure a speaker for the next

meeting. It will be announced later.

The resignation of Mr. Charles K. Miller was accepted with
regrets. ’

The meeting adjourned at 8:45 p.m. after which an auction
was held. MNr. Darlington acted as auwctioner. A total of $1.06
was realized for the club.

Secretary, B. F. Bauer



